22 March 2020


Kia ora koutou

Due to the current situation with COVID-19 coronavirus and the government directives around mass gatherings and social distancing, Unitec will be live streaming all large classes from Monday 23 March 2020.

All affected classes will be live streamed at the normal lecture time, but you will also have the option to watch the stream at a later date, if you prefer.

All classes in the following rooms will be offered over live stream:

· 180-B001
· 510-B007
· 115-2017
· 170-1016
· 180-1003
· 183-1104
· 110-1030
· 170-1049
· 115-1028
· 114-2001
· 115-2005

How to view a lecture via live stream

The PDF provides instructions for accessing the live stream and recording of your class.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
If you don’t have access to a device and/or an internet connection, you will be able to attend the class face to face. However, we will be allocating seats in a way that allows for the appropriate amount of social distancing, so there will be less places to sit than normal.

We’d like to take this opportunity to remind you of the guidance around protecting yourself and others:

· If you feel unwell, stay at home
· Wash your hands regularly with soap
· Cough or sneeze into a tissue or your elbow, and then wash and dry your hands
· Contact Healthline, your GP or medical centre if you need medical advice
· Follow the self-isolation advice given by the Ministry of Health if you have recently returned from overseas, or been in contact with someone who has the virus

Any questions on how to access live stream, please contact the Ask Me desk if you’re on campus, or email digitallearning@unitec.ac.nz.

Ngā mihi

James Oldfield
Digital Learning Lead – Te Puna Ako
